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Muskegon County Wastewater License No. 21-16814-01
Management System Docket No. 030-11690
A1TN: Tim Westman

Directer
8301 White Road
Muskegon, Michigan 49442

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter catt.d December 20, 1990, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the regulatory concerns identified in our letter
dated November 27, 1990. We have no further questions regarding your response
to items 2 and 3. Regarding Item 1, your response indicated that Condition 11
now reads that the licensed materials shall be used by certain named
individuals, please note that the addition of authorized users must be
requested by filing an amendment request to the NRC Region III office and
that nc activity is in accord with NRC regulatory _ requirements unless it is
specifically authorize; c / the NRC.

As a result of the telephone conversation with Mr. Mike Kurth and yourself on
December 28, 1990, we understand that you will be submitting, in the form of
an amendment request. 'he appropriate . formation to add those individuals to
your NRC license. This ir.cocmation should include those individuals'
experience in radiation safety and any other pertinent information with
regards to training in the field of radiation. This amendment request, along
with the appropriate fee should be sent to the V. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Region Ill, Materials Licensing Section, 799 Roosevelt Road,
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137.

If you have any questio.ns regarding this mattar, please feel free to call
Mr. Mike Kurth at (708) 790-5159.

We will examine your corrective action during a future inspectior . Your
cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

M I @ [ 910107 Roy J. Caniano, Chief
21-16814-01 PDn Nuclear Materials Safety
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